## Company Newsletters: Edinburgh Office Newsletter - November 2016

Posted by Jackie Kelly Nov 30, 2016

Keith Wansbrough and Carolyn recently received an award from Police Scotland for bravery, having helped save a man's life following the Edinburgh Office visit to the Panto last year. Oh yes they did! The aware and incident are reported here (although it was on the M8 motorway, no the bypass) http://www.edinburghnews.scotsman.com/news/transport/couple-commended-for-saving-life-of-man-walking-on-city-bypass-1-4283022

Here's a photo of them receiving their award



Not much to add, other than to say that having had the great pleasure of knowing Keith and Carolyn for a number of years, it is entirely in character that they would put themselves at serious risk to save others and then not mention it.

Stuart Buchanan

42 Views

There are no comments on this post